
 
 
 

 Revised Notice of Public Hearing  
 

 
April 23, 2015  Ref. 2015-H-01 
 Revision 2 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces changes to the public hearing date 
for the hearing on the application by SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. (SRB) to renew, for a 
period of 10 years, its nuclear substance processing facility operating licence for its facility 
located in Pembroke, Ontario. 
 
The public hearing will now take place on May 14, 2015, instead of May 13 and 14 as originally 
announced.  
 
Hearing: May 14, 2015 
Place: Best Western Pembroke Inn & Conference Centre, 1 International Drive, 

Pembroke, Ontario 
Time:  9:00 a.m. 
 
The public hearing will be webcast live and then archived for 90 days on the CNSC website at 
nuclearsafety.gc.ca.  
 
SRB’s submission, CNSC staff’s recommendations and written interventions from members of 
the public are now available. These documents are not downloadable. To obtain them, a request 
must be made to the Secretariat at the address below or directly from the CNSC website, 
nuclearsafety.gc.ca. Agendas, hearing transcripts and information on the hearing process are 
available on the CNSC website. 
 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9    

 Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

 
 

 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/hearings/documents_browse/results.cfm?dt=2015-05-14

